
1

Walthamstow Montessori School

Our Weekly News


AUTUMN TERM	 2 DECEMBER 2024

Holiday Club.

We have a couple of 
places still available 
for our Christmas 
Holiday Club on 
Thursday 19th and 
Friday 20th of Dec. 
Don’t miss out, 
contact the office 
asap if you would like 
to book a place!


Festive Days.

The children at 
Penrhyn will enjoy a 
festive packed lunch 
on Tuesday 17th Dec, 
followed by a 
Christmas party on 
Wednesday 18th Dec.


The children at 
Brookscroft will have a 
festive packed lunch 
on Tuesday 16th Dec, 
followed by a 
Christmas party in the 
afternoon. 


School closes for 
Christmas on Wed 
18th December at 
12.30pm. 


TREE LIGHTS 

Lots of excitement to come 

on Mon 2nd Dec, as the 
Christmas lights on our 

lovely Christmas tree get 
switched on!
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TREE DECORATIONS


Don’t forget to bring a 
Christmas decoration to 
school on Tuesday 3rd 

December, to help decorate 
the school tree.
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CHRISTMAS JUMPER

Wear your Christmas jumper 

to school on Wednesday 
11th Dec, for a day of festive 

fun!
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Christmas Class Performances:


Monday 16th Dec - Elm & Oak concerts.


Tuesday 17th Dec - Seedlings & Acorn 
concerts.


Wednesday 18th Dec - Brookscroft concert.


More information about each class’ 
performance is available on our website.


Our Parent Corner:

https://walthamstowmontessori.com/category/news/
https://walthamstowmontessori.com/category/news/
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Need to contact us?

Here are all the important details 
you need:


To contact the office, dial:

020 8523 2968


Or email:

office@walthamstowmontessori.com 


Don’t forget to follow us on 
Instagram too and look out for 
regular posts of what we are doing. 
(@walthamstowmontessori)


Download a ‘Wow Moment’ form 
here!


AUTUMN TERM	 2 DECEMBER 2024

Last week at WMS, we 
celebrated Thanksgiving.

The children enjoyed learning about it and 
tasting some traditional foods, such as 
pumpkin and potato mash. We had lots of 
chats about what makes us thankful. At 
Brookscroft, the children made turkeys in 
the garden with leaves and paint. Then, 
they made fresh bread rolls.


During our Out and About session, we 
spoke about the changes we see as we go 
from Autumn to Winter. It has been much 
colder, and the children have loved 
exploring the ice that has appeared a few 
times overnight.

 
We have begun making Christmas 
decorations in preparation for our 
upcoming Christmas concerts and we have 
continued to practise our Christmas songs.

 

Favourite Montessori activities have 
included scrubbing chairs with soap and 
water, building the Broad Stair & pairing 
colour tablets. The children in Elm & Oak 
classes have been practising writing their 
names, using their name cards to copy. Such 
activities help the children to develop good 
concentration, hand and eye coordination, 
and fine motor skills.

This week's sound is 'c' and the number is 9.


Book of The Week.

‘The Way Back Home’. 
Another magical story 
from Oliver Jeffers, about 
a boy, an aeroplane and a 
trip to the `moon.  

Tea Towels. 


Don’t forget to place your 
order with the office for a 
school tea towel, 
featuring self portraits of 
all the children at WMS. 
They are being printed 
and expected very soon! 


  


   





Environmental 
Health Inspection.

As a result of our regular, 
unannounced inspection, 
we are very pleased to let 
you know that we have 
maintained our 5* rating. 
The inspection was 
rigorous and at least one 
local nursery has been 
closed down as a result of 
findings during an 
inspection. A huge thank 
you to our WMS team for 
keeping our building safe 
and hygienic. 


mailto:office@walthamstowmontessori.com
https://www.instagram.com/walthamstowmontessori/?hl=en-gb
http://walthamstowmontessori.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/02/Wow-sheets.pdf
http://walthamstowmontessori.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/02/Wow-sheets.pdf
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